
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

5 May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  Book appeal 
 
St Martin’s School highly values reading and using the school library is an important 
way in which we encourage students to read regularly.  
 
With this in mind, I am writing to ask whether you are able to donate any unwanted 
books to the school library to expand the list of titles we can offer to our students.  
 
If you do have any suitable books please ask your son or daughter to bring them to me 
in the school library.  
 
Your support of the school in this matter is greatly appreciated.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs T Peters 
Librarian 
 

 


